AGROMINO A/S publishes prospectus relating to the admission to
trading of new shares

Important information

The information in this press release does not constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of an offer to buy securities in any jurisdiction. It has been
prepared for information purposes only.

Agromino A/S hereby announces publication of the prospectus that has been approved by and registered with the Swedish
Financial Supervisory Authority.

The prospectus has been prepared by the Board of Directors of Agromino A/S in relation to the admission to trading on Nasdaq
Stockholm of new shares to be issued by Agromino A/S.

The entire prospectus is available for download at www.agromino.com in the Investor Relations section. The prospectus can also
be obtained from Agromino A/S upon request.

Investor enquiries

Mr. Jiri Vyskocil, Member of the Board of Directors of Agromino A/S, email: mail@agromino.com
Tel: +38 044 586 4445

About Agromino

We are farmers and agribusiness managers, with operations in Ukraine, Russia and Estonia. Agromino A/S’ shares are traded
on the main market of Nasdaq Stockholm.

For subscription to Agromino A/S’ announcements, please contact us: mail@agromino.com

If you do not want to receive Agromino A/S’ press releases automatically in the future, please send an email to the following
address: unsubscribe@agromino.com.




